
 

 
Request for Expressions of Interest 

Commercial Cleaning Services for Converter Station 

E25-OP189 
 
 
Emera Newfoundland & Labrador operates the Maritime Link, a 500 MW +/- 200kV HVDC 
transmission link between the island of Newfoundland and Nova Scotia. 

We are presently seeking an Expression of Interest from qualified companies with experience in 
commercial cleaning services for offices, site trailers, and warehouses.  

The Cleaning Services will be a multi-year service agreement to maintain the Maritime Link 
building in Newfoundland. The facility is located on the West Coast of Newfoundland in 
Bottom Brook, approximately 40 km from Stephenville, NL.   

Cleaning of the HVDC Converter Building will include a weekly, monthly, semi-annual and 
annual schedule, as well as additional cleaning during the planned annual shutdown period. 

 

 

 

Companies interested in this expression of interest can obtain a copy of the questionnaire at 
ENLprocurement@emera.com. Completed questionnaires must be submitted to the same 
email address no later than August 1, 2025.  
 

 
Emera Newfoundland & Labrador is committed to conducting business in a manner that 

ensures the health and safety of all people on our worksites, fosters sustainability by 
respecting the environment and recognizing the need for proactive climate change 

measures, and promotes diversity and inclusion. 
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